
Beauly – Denny 400kV Upgrade Project
New Braco West 400kV Substation 

SSEN Transmission invites you to share your views with us.

What is happening? 

SSEN Transmission is holding a public consultation 
event to gain views and feedback for part of our Beauly 
– Denny 400kV upgrade project. For this consultation 
we will be consulting with the local community and all 
interested parties and encouraging feedback on our 
proposals relating to the proposed new Braco West 
substation which will operate at 400kV.

Our face to face consultation event will give members of 
the public an opportunity to view our proposals and speak 
with members of the project team.

This event will be followed by a six week feedback period, 
during which all stakeholders are invited to provide 
feedback specific to the proposals at this stage. We would 
encourage all members of the local community, and all 
interested parties to attend the event and meet with our 
project team who will be there to talk through the details 
of the project and answer any of your questions. Our 
consultation period for this project opens on 22 August 
and will close on 3 October.

The consultation will be 
held on: 

Date: 22 August 2023

Time: 3:30pm - 7:30pm

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact the Community Liaison Manager:

SSEN Community

@SSETransmission

BDUP@sse.com

07467 399 179

To find out more about this 
project and further information 
on our proposals, scan the QR 
code or use the following URL: 

https://bit.ly/3DO1VkC

The consultation will be 
held at the  

following location:

Braco Hall, 
Feddal Rd, Braco, 

Dunblane, FK15 9QD

Rose Hodgart

SSEN Transmission,
1 Waterloo Street, 
Glasgow,
G2 6AY


